
AHS NEWSLETTER 6-8-18 
 
 
Dear Atholton Community,  
  
Next week is the last week of school and students will have finals Monday – Thursday.  Please 
visit our website for the schedule. No new graded work will be assigned at any level June 15th-
19th.   
  
Please remember on June 15th, 18th, and 19th students are dismissed at 11:10am and all 
students need to be picked up by 11:45am in order for staff to finish up their end of the year 
obligations.  Students are not permitted to stay after school for any reason. There will not be any 
afterschool activities on these days.  We will not be able to provide supervision after 11:45am, 
so all students must leave the school grounds. Thank you for your support.  
  
All medications and supplies must be picked up by Wed., June 19th at 11:15 am. Any medication 
not picked up will be disposed of according to HCPSS policy.     
  
At this time, I want to take a moment to thank you for a wonderful three years.  It has been a 
privilege for me to serve as your principal and I take with me lasting friendships with students, 
staff and parents.  The Atholton community has touched me very much and I will miss you 
dearly.  As excited I am about embarking on this new venture I also feel sad to leave this 
extraordinary place.  
  
Regards,  
 
JoAnn Hutchen 
 
 
AHS STAGE PRODUCTIONS 2018-2019 
Atholton High School is proud to announce our main stage productions: It’s A Wonderful Life in 
November and Shrek the Musical at the end of March. If you will be a student at Atholton High 
School next year, and you are interested in any aspect of our theatre program, whether you 
want to star on stage, work behind the scenes, see the shows or take Theatre Arts 1, please go 
to https://goo.gl/forms/t6FLCfhLZSg7yY0F3 and complete a very short form so we can stay in 
touch with you by email with details on our plans and updates as the year rolls along! Thanks! If 
you have any questions, please email Nathan_rosen@hcpss.org or visit 
www.atholtondrama.org 
 
LOST AND FOUND ITEMS 
There are a number of items in the Lost and Found, which is located in our cafeteria.  If you are 
missing coats, lunch boxes, water bottles, shoes, sweats, etc., please stop by at your earliest 
convenience.  All items will be donated on Wednesday, June 15th at noon.  
 
NEW AND UPDATED ATHOLTON HIGH SCHOOL NEWS: 

http://ahs.hcpss.org/frontpage 

 
FOR BOOSTERS’ ORGANIZATIONS NEWS: 
Athletic Boosters- http://atholtonboosters.org/athletics/ 
Drama Boosters - https://www.atholtondrama.org/ 
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JROTC Boosters - https://sites.google.com/site/ahsajrotcboosters/  
Music Boosters - www.atholtonmusic.org/ 
Technology Boosters - https://team2537.com/ 
 

PLEASE VISIT THE COMMUNITY NEWS AND PROGRAMS PAGE 
(http://www.hcpss.org/community-news-and-programs/) on the HCPSS website for 
announcements of upcoming events and programs sponsored by non-profit organizations. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
June 15-Schools dismiss 3 hours early 
 
June 18-Schools dismiss 3 hours early 
 
June 19-Last day for students. Schools dismiss 3 hours early 
 
 

GO RAIDERS! 
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